
PRE - RETIREMENT COUNSELLING WORKSHOP

Important message for employees retiring within the next six
months

The Department of Pension and Pensioners Welfare is organizing

a Pre-retirement counselling workshop on 31st March, 2015 from

2.00 PM to 5.00 PM in the Lecture Room-I, India International

Centre Annexe, 40, Max Muller Marg, New Delhi-110003. The

employees of Government of India retiring within the next six

months and who have not attended the workshop yet are hereby

informed that they may attend the workshop. Confirmation with

Name, Ministry & Phone No. may be sent at the email address

mkumar.mol@nic.in. The persons desirous of attending the

workshop are also requested to bring their PAN and Aadhar No.
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